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Memphis Lawyer Addresses Mandatory Workplace Vaccination
Policies in the COVID-19 Era
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In a bylined article published by the Memphis Business Journal, Greg Grisham explains that

employers should review their vaccination policies to protect their workforce from the flu and also

ensure they are prepared to handle the legal questions that will accompany the eventual arrival of a

COVID-19 vaccine. Greg’s article provides guidance for employers about whether they can and

should enforce mandatory vaccination policies and he describes what legal issues might arise with

such a policy.

To read the article, visit the Memphis Business Journal.
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